
NAME DATE RECEIVED RESPONDENTS ACTION 

 
Andrew Perkins  
 
Petition for temporary traffic 
calming measures on Southview 
Park. Petition available here.  
 

 
02.06.17 

 
83 

 
The petition was presented to Trowbridge Area Board and has 
been referred to the Community Area Transport Group for 
investigation. The Cabinet Member for Highways and 
Transport has been made aware of this petition.  

 
Cllr Ian Thorn 
 
Petition to review the safety of 
traffic calming in Prince Charles 
Drive and Abberd Way and 
conduct a public consultation on 
the alternatives. 
 

 
12.06.17 

 
139 

 
The petition has been brought to the attention of the Cabinet 
Member for Highways and Transport and is to be presented 
to the Full Council meeting on 11 July 2017.  

 
Tim Goodman 
 
Petition Wiltshire Council to 
resurface Grovely Rd. 
 

 
30.06.17 

 
70 

 
The petition has been brought to the attention of the local 
member and Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport. 
Road resurfacing in this location is not a priority, however 
potholes which present a safety concern will be filled.  
 

 

Note: This does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under different procedures. 

https://www.signandshare.org/p/campaign-for-temporary-traffic-calming-measures-on-south-view-park/

